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I am opposed to this bill.  This issue has been studied and testing has been 

performed and the lead exposure at a place like Portlnad International Raceway 

(PIR) is below OSHA limits during events allowing leaded gasoline.  Further, there 

are three airports withing 15 miles of PIR that sell and allow planes to run avgas 

which also contains lead.  The tests performed at PIR could not rule out that the lead 

measured was indeed from aircrafts and not vehicles racing at PIR. 


